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House Rules Committee 

RE:  No on HB3414 dash-17 amendment 

Dear Members of the House Rules Committee: 

 

I am vehemently opposed to the dash-17 amendment of HB3414.  

This amendment subverts Land Use Goal 14 and will allow huge  

sprawl over the beautiful land that Oregonians want to preserve. 

 

As the co-owner of a farm in Marion County, now run by the 4th  

and 5th generation of our family, I know that cities can use this  

to spread out and build housing that is not affordable and ignore  

the housing needs within their UGBs.  It also ignores the farms  

and farm families that would be harmed by this amendment. 

 

Please vote no on this irresponsible amendment. 
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